
From: Brandon Dimcheff  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 1:28 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: DiLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 
��� to TC-1 on the stadium corridor 
 
 
 
Hello Alexis and Planning Commission, 
 
I thought I’d be able to make the TC-1 Stadium Corridor zoom tonight but it turns out I can’t, so I just 
wanted to drop a note to say that I’m excited to see this go forward. It’s a perfect place for more 
density, and it’ll be nice to convert some old strip malls and parking lots into housing, businesses, and 
other things that contribute to vibrant communities. I’m very much looking forward to seeing this go 
forward quickly and without watering it down. 
 
Thanks! 
Brandon Dimcheff, Ward 4 
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